
 

  

 
 
August 23, 2022 
 
 
Dear Friends in Catholic Education, 
 
As we all prepare and look forward to the upcoming 2022-2023 school year, the 
Northeastern Catholic District School Board and our family of Catholic schools are 
excited to welcome back all of our students and staff members.  It is our hope that 
everyone has had a restful and enjoyable summer break.    
 
We are all looking forward to a more “traditional” school year, with everyone back in 
the classroom.    We know that the educational and social aspects of being together 
allows for a better leaning environment for all.  As a reminder, the school year starts 
for students on Tuesday, August 30th. 
 
We are all striving to ensure our mission statement of “Learning together.  Striving for 
excellence.  In service to God and each other” is fully implemented and at the core of all 
we do. 
 
On behalf of the NCDSB Trustees, we offer a prayer and wish all of our students a very 
successful school year. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Fred Salvador Jr. 
Chair – Board of Trustees 
 
 


